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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
January 16, 1974

*1  The Honorable William F. Snipes
Member
House of Representatives
Savannah Street
Calhoun Falls, South Carolina 29628

Dear Bill:
Thank you for your letter of January 14 inquiring if the County Council for Abbeville County can abolish the County
Supervisor's Office without introducing new legislation in Columbia.

In my opinion, they cannot abolish the office of Supervisor without legislation. The office is created by statute and a
modification of that statute must be made in order to abolish it.

With best wishes,
 Cordially,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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